[image: ] 







Friday 20th March 2019.

Kwik Cricket Taster Session with Tom Vickers.

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As part of our excellent sporting provision cricket coach Tom Vickers usually comes and works with Class 2 and 3 during the Summer Term.


However, Tom would like to deliver a taster session for the children in Class 1 and 2 to promote the wealth of cricketing opportunities out of school in the Alnwick area.

[bookmark: _GoBack]He is therefore coming into Class 1 (Year 1 and 2) and Class 2 (Year 3 and 4) on Wednesday 20th March.

It is imperative that ALL children have their own PE kit ready for PE outside on Wednesday.

Looking forward to a great afternoon.
Kind regards,
Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
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